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CHARLES H. SCHAUER,SECRETARY 

DIRECTOR, DIVISION OF GRANTS 

April 1, 1957 

Mr. Grote Reber
 
G.P.O., Hobart
 
Tasmania, Australia
 

Dear Grote: 

I was very happy to receive your note of 
March 24. Your brief highlighting of the current 
situation is interesting and gratifying. We will 
look forward to the final results when they get into 
print. 

If I turn up anything that sounds exciting 
or interesting, I'll get word off to you immediately.
Meantime, if you are in need of anything further 
from our end of the world, don't hesitate to yell.
I can I t help wondering how your finances are doing
and want to assure you that there is more where the 
last came from. 

Continuing best wishes, 

/.t;
Charles H. Schauer 
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